
Caring Careers
Start Here.

Not too long before the 
COVID-19 epidemic hit our 
state, Minnesota was already 
facing a serious shortage of 
workers in senior care.  

Current social distancing and 
other preventative measures 
have led to high unemployment 
in other industries, especially 
the hospitality and restaurant 
industry.

These dislocated workers and 
many others seeking work may 
be qualified and interested in 
healthcare careers, but there 
is no central place for which a 
job-seeker can be directed to 
pursue positions available in  
senior care.

A rapid response is needed.
Two of Minnesota’s largest senior care associations have collaborated to provide a central 
location for individuals interested in senior care jobs.  A sampling of available positions 
include:

Nursing Assistants      Culinary Preparation and Service    Housekeepers

To learn more visit

www.caringcareersstarthere.com

The Caring Careers Starts Here site is a collaborative effort between 
Healthforce Minnesota, LeadingAge Minneosta, and Care Providers of Minnesota.


